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Wednesday 16th – Tuesday 22nd October  

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that we have the Scholastic Book Fair visiting us next week. 

There will be a variety of books on offer, catering for all junior age ranges and to a wide range of 

interests. Every single book purchased also supports our school in buying more books for our 

school library so every little really does help! In fact, the proceeds recently replenished some of 

our Reading Spine. 

We will be based in the Hall, from 3.20 pm to 3.50 pm every day next week, so please do pop in 

and see for yourself exactly what is on offer. Payments will be either cash or online payments via 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay or scanning a QR code. 

Below, is a sample catalogue of the some of the hit books you may see. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

G. Waymouth and S. Sangani 
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